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 Sandy Nairne & 

Lisa Tickner

COMMNT2015/2356/P 22/05/2015  21:37:35 As immediate neighbours at 43 Lady Somerset Road, we have a strong objection to the proposed 

changes and additions to the roof of number 41. When our own application for a dormer window was 

rejected by Camden in the 1990s we submitted an alternative design that gave us less space, but a small 

indented balcony entirely within the profile of the roof slope. We value this, and the proposed new 

dormer window at number 41 would effectively abut it, just the other side of the dividing parapet, 

blocking out the view in that direction. A second concern is that the scale and bulk of the proposed 

dormer, as large as can be fitted on that side of the roof, is out of keeping with others locally and with 

that on the other (east) side of 41.
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